
 

 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 13th September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

This year at Maltby Manor Academy, we are promoting the importance of Early Reading. We 

have renewed the online Read, Write inc eBook subscription so that you can continue to read 

at home with your child.  Your child will need to log in to Oxford Owl to access the eBooks. All 

login details will be stuck in your child’s planner.  

 
 

Each week, your child will be allocated an eBook assigned by their class teacher. These books 

are matched to your child’s reading ability. At the front of the eBook are speed sounds for 

your child to practice and at the back of the eBook is a speedy word grid. The children are 

encouraged to read these words independently and speedily as they do in their daily Read 

Write inc lessons. These books are designed to develop fluency and comprehension skills and 

to support parents, there are questions provided in the book which will enable to read 

together. The Read Write inc philosophy is to read and then re-read a familiar text to embed 

reading strategies and create fluent lifelong readers. Some texts have a quiz to further 

develop and support sounds that your child is learning in their reading lessons. Non-Fiction 

texts will be set once every half term. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and I hope that together, we can develop your child’s 

love of reading. 

 

 

Miss Petch  

 

Associate Vice Principal  
 

 

 

 

 


